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October 18, 2013 

 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE RESPONSES TO CENTURYLINK QC’S 

PETITION FOR APPROVAL OF AMENDEMENTS TO THE 

QWEST PERFORMANCE ASSURANCE PLAN 

(By Friday, November 8, 2013) 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of CenturyLink QC’s Petition For Approval of Amendments to the 

Qwest Performance Assurance Plan, Docket UT-131949 

 

TO ALL PARTIES AND INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On October 15, 2013, Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC (CenturyLink) filed with 

the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a petition for 

approval to modify the Qwest Performance Assurance Plan (PAP) and Performance 

Indicator Definitions (PIDs).  CenturyLink requests that the Commission replace the 

existing Washington PAP and PIDs with the PAP and PIDs that were recently negotiated 

between CenturyLink and several competitive local exchange carriers.  The petition is 

available for inspection on the Commission’s website at www.utc.wa.gov. 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission invites answers to CenturyLink’s 

petition for approval of amendments to the Qwest Performance Assurance Plan by 

5:00 p.m., Friday, November 8, 2013. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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